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Rationale 
 
The intention of this position statement is to ensure that the majority of pessaries are 
fitted within a Primary Care setting. 
  

 

 
CLINICAL POLICY ADVISORY GROUP (CPAG) 

 
Statement 
 

NHS Derby and Derbyshire ICB will commission the initial insertion of a ring 
pessary in Secondary Care for the non-surgical repair of vaginal prolapse.  
 
Patients should be discharged to Primary Care for ongoing management and 
follow up for the pessary when clinically appropriate.  
 

These commissioning intentions will be reviewed periodically. This is to ensure 
affordability against other services commissioned by the ICB. 
 
 
 
 


